


St. Pius X Financial Update – May 15, 2020

Dear parishioners,

As COVID-19 related restrictions are gradually being relaxed, we are still awaiting information on how this will affect our Parish.  We continue to keep all of you in our prayers.

The following is a brief update regarding the Parish’s finances up to May 15, 2020:
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During this week last year we received $11,706 so this year we exceed this amount by$116.00.  Thank you for your support.  It shows how much you care for St Pius X Parish.  Congratulations!

To donate by DIRECT DEPOSIT, VISA or MASTERCARD contact Magda at bookkeeper@stpiusx.ca.  Forms are also available at all church entrances and on the website.  To donate online please go to our website, follow the link with the Diocese of Calgary, and specify a donation to St Pius X Parish.  The Diocese of Calgary will provide you with a charitable donation income tax receipt.  You can also make donations through Canada Helps.  This organization will provide you with a charitable donation income tax receipt and remit donations to St. Pius X Parish.

As always, thank you for your generosity and God bless you.
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15-May-20 Year-to-Date 2020 Budget Percent

Collections 11,822 $       105,672 $     410,000 $     26%

New hall donations 530              12,302          83,000          15%

Together In Action 1,814            22,318          36,829          61%

Operational expenses 136,659        450,000        30%


